
 

Director’s Monthly Report 

September to October 2019 

 
Following are highlights for the period of  

September 23rd to October 17th, 2019 

 

September 24 

 Along with Trustees attended the OCSTA Fall Regional Meeting 

in Toronto 

 

 Participated in the Catholic Student Leadership Impact Team 

General Assembly at the CEC   

 

September 25 

 Along with the Chair and Trustee Lubinski, had the pleasure of 

attending and delivering greetings at the Ukrainian Canadian 

Heritage Month Mass and cultural expose at St. Marcellus Catholic 

School 

 

 Along with the Chair, met with Mayor Tory and a group of 

stakeholders to learn more about the Mayor’s C40 Green Building 

Initiative. 

 

September 30 

 Delivered greetings to 109 teachers at the New Teacher Induction 

Orientation at the CEC  

 

October 2 

 Walked with the staff and students at St. Richard Catholic School 

for Walk to School Day and National Custodial Day 



 

 

October 3 

 Along with Trustees, attended the Federal Election Debate hosted 

by the Archdiocese of Toronto at the Metro Convention Centre  

 

October 4 

 Had the pleasure of meeting students and staff at St. Augustine 

Catholic School to celebrate World Teacher Day 

 

 Along with the Associate Directors welcomed new employees at 

the Catholic Education Centre Community at the Heart of 

Welcome Mass 

 

 Visited Principal meetings for Areas 1-4 

 

  

October 16 

 Participated and delivered greetings at the Annual Newcomer 

conference celebrating newly arrived families from round the 

globe and welcoming them to our TCDSB community 


